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Consolidated Edison Company of New York. Inc
4 Irving Place, New York, NY 10003
Telephone (212) 460-2533

June 15, 1983

Re: Indian Point Unit No. 2
Docket No. 50-247
NNL-3-001

Mr. Richard W. Starostecki, Director
Division of Prcject and Resident Programs
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I

631 Park Avenue

King of Prussia, Pa. 19406

Dear Mr. Starostecki:

This refers to Inspection 50-247/83~11 conducted by Messrs T. Foley and
P. Koltay on April 5, 1983 and May 2, 1983 of activities authorized by
NRC License No. DPR-26 at Indian Point Station. Your May 16, 1983 letter
stated that it appeared that one of our activities was not conducted in
full compliance with NRC requi.ements, as set forth in the Notice of
Violation enclosed therewith as Appendix A.

Provided herewith as Attachment A is our response to Appendix A of
Inspection Report 50-247/83-11l.

In accordance with Section 2.790(d) and 73.21 of the NRC's Rules, Title
10, Code of Federal Regulations, correspondence and reports to or from
the NRC which identify a licensee's security measures for the physical
protection and a licensed facility are exempt from disclosure. We,
therefore, request that Attachment A be withheld from public disclosure.

Should you or your staff have any questions, please contact me.

Ve truly yoursy
/ t P
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attach.
ecs Mr. Thomas Foley, Senior Resident Inspector
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission ENC_OSURES CONTAIN SAFFGUARDS
P. O. Box 38 Y
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ATTACHMENT A
RESPONSE TO APPENDIX A

Indian Point Unit No. 2
Docket No. 50-247
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